
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Anne Collins-Doehne 
Director, Land Use Planning and Environmental Review 
Capital Planning, Design & Construction 
401 Golden Shore, 4th Floor 
Long Beach, CA 90802-4210 
Tel (562) 951-4161 

CSU Campuses 
Bakersfield 
Channel Islands 
Chico 
Dominguez Hills 
East Bay 

Fresno 
Fullerton 
Humboldt 
Long Beach 
Los Angeles 
Maritime Academy 

Monterey Bay 
Northridge 
Pomona 
Sacramento 
San Bernardino 
San Diego 

San Francisco 
San José 
San Luis Obispo 
San Marcos 
Sonoma 
Stanislaus 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This is a request for retraction of the Notice of Exemption filed on behalf of the Trustees of The 
California State University and San Jose State University for the Campus Village 6 University Housing 
Project, SCH #2023110323, on November 13, 2023, and posted the same day.  
 
A new Notice of Exemption will shortly be submitted to the State Clearinghouse via CEQAnet and is 
meant to supersede and replace the notice submitted on November 13th.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions at acollins-doehne@calstate.edu or (562) 
951.4161. Thank you.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Anne Collins-Doehne  
Director, Land Use Planning and Environmental Review 
Capital Planning, Design and Construction 
The California State University, Office of the Chancellor 


